

December 16, 2022

Dear Residents, Family and Friends of RoseWood Village Greenbrier;

I am writing to you this evening with more positive news! All residents were re-tested today for COVID and only one resident (of Innovations Memory Care) tested positive. The resident is having only mild symptoms, and of course the family has been informed. All other residents who had not previously tested positive tested NEGATIVE and some of the residents who had formerly tested positive are now testing negative. No additional team members tested positive. All Assisted Living residents who have tested negative are now able to resume group dining and activities. Team Members continue to utilize the use of personal protective equipment including masks. We continue to ask that visitors wear masks, and we encourage residents to wear masks when in social settings. Please do not visit if you have any symptoms at all or if anyone you have been in close contact with has symptoms (including runny nose, sore or scratchy throat, a cough, runny nose, watery eyes, loose stool, fever, headache, or body aches).

Because of the nature of Innovations Memory Care with residents not having the cognitive abilities to understand isolating, Innovations will continue to be in quarantine until further notice. We will re-test all residents again on Sunday based on guidance from the local Health Department.

Our residents are very pleased to be able to resume social activities. We are thankful for the efforts of our team toward ending this outbreak. Please feel free to reach out to me, or to our Director of Health and Wellness, Kristina Wysong, with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Judi Cleary
Executive Director
ed.gbd@rosewoodvillage.com